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Google DriveIn most electrophotographic image
forming apparatuses, a charging device for
charging a photosensitive body is disposed just
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photosensitive body. In the case where the
charging device performs discharge in a state
where the photosensitive body is not disposed
on the charging device, the photosensitive body
is inclined by a discharge electric field
generated by the discharge between the
discharge wire and the photosensitive body. The
reason is that the discharge wire is arranged
just before the photosensitive body, and the
discharge wire is disposed close to the
photosensitive body. The angle formed between
an optical axis of a laser beam emitted from a
laser scanning unit and a surface of the
photosensitive body is referred to as an
inclination angle. The inclination angle varies
depending on relative arrangement of the
discharge wire and the photosensitive body.
When the photosensitive body is inclined, a
charging amount of the photosensitive body is
reduced. When the charging amount of the
photosensitive body is reduced, an image
quality, such as density and uniformity of an
image, may be decreased.Q: Getting Script
Errors (Javascript) I'm an 8th grade student,
learning programming. I'm doing a web page
about two young siblings and I want them to
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"choose" what color they want the page to be.
It's super easy, however, my code seems to be
flawed and I am not
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